

ABN 63 613 034 325

14 September, 2018

Dear Customer.

AMPERE General Price Increase 1st November, 2018

Thank you for your support!

We will be increasing all the products that we supply on November 1ST, 2018, generally by 3.8% - except for products that we are discontinuing, which we have discounted heavily.

Last month we were advised by SUTTON TOOLS® that they will be increasing their prices on November 1st, 2018 and we have since made a review of our operation and have come to the conclusion that we must have an increase on all our products despite endeavouring to rein in costs.

We are sensitive to price increases and do not take increases lightly. Factors in our deliberations included materials supply cost increases, power costs, currency adjustments.

Our Electronic 1st November, 2018 Price List has been sent to Head Offices. Attached is your copy. This electronic list is our official Price List.

As is our normal practice, this notification is given to you six weeks before the due date to give you sufficient notice.

Thanks again for your support!!

Best regards,

Robert Mense MANAGING DIRECTOR

PROUDLY AUSTRALIAN OWNED AND PROUD TO CLAIM 71 YEARS' SUPPLYING AUSTRALIAN ELECTRICAL ACCESSORIES IN AUSTRALIA.

AMPERE AUSTRALASIA P/L
7 Woolboard Road, Port Melbourne Vic 3207
PO Box 5039 Garden City Vic 3207
Ph: +61 3 9645 3401, Fax: +61 3 9681 9650
www.ampere.com.au sales@ampere.com.au